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Dear Board Members:
Student Council’s annual trip to the Kentucky United Nations Assembly will be held this year from March 24-26 at the Crown Plaza Hotel in Louisville, Kentucky.  The members of Student Council have already begun preparations for this event.  They will be representing the country of Egypt and in doing so will construct an 8x8 piece to contribute to the global village, perform a dance for the world stage, develop a proposal to help remedy an issue that Egypt is experiencing and debate proposals created by other schools.  Each year the trip is a huge success and I am always so proud of the student I take.
We will be leaving around 12:00pm from the school on Sunday, March 24 in two school vans.  A pickup truck will be carrying our supplies.  The vans and students will return to school on March 26 around 2:00 pm.  The following students are planning to attend:  Khloe Geiger, Olivia Urso, Kerrington Coyle, Tori Lewis, CJ Sadler, Summer Smith, Darla Jones, Jamie Eversole, Blake Griffey, Jared Courtney, Lizzie Henson and Elizabeth Pendergraft.  These students will be accompanied by myself and one other chaperone.
Please allow us to continue this tradition and represent Gallatin County Middle School at this year’s KUNA.
Thank You,
Michelle Cravens
